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FALL 2020 STUDENT ELECTIONS!! 

The Associated Students of Solano College (ASSC) is looking for students who are interested in participating in 
student government.  We are in need of candidates for the following positions:  

 
President and Vice-President (must run as a “team”) 

Legislative Advocate 

Student Trustee* (a paid position) 

Aside from the honor of representing your fellow students, there are other benefits to being a part of student 
government: free campus parking permits; priority registration; participation noted on transcripts; possible 
stipend. Due to campus closures, the election process will be totally online. Documents, applications, copies of 
the ASSC Constitution, Bylaws and Election Code and the Election Calendar are now available for viewing. 

We are also in need of 20 Senators for various positions (Students are encouraged to apply for these positions 
as they are not ‘elected’). An application has been posted on the SCC student government web page. Please 
return your application and have your questions answered regarding GPA minimum requirements, time 
commitments and the election and appointment process by contacting Dr. Rischa Slade at 
Rischa.Slade@solano.edu.  

 

                   The 2020 Census will provide a snapshot of our nation—who we are, where we live, and so much more. 

The results of this once-a-decade count determine the number of seats each state has in the House of Representatives. They 
are also used to draw congressional and state legislative districts. 

Over the next decade, lawmakers, business owners, and many others will use 2020 Census data to make critical decisions. 
The results will show where communities need new schools, new clinics, new roads, and more services for families, older 
adults, and children. 

The results will also inform how hundreds of billions of dollars in federal funding are allocated to more than 100 programs, 
including Medicaid, Head Start, block grants for community mental health services, and the Supplemental Nutrition 
Assistance Program, also known as SNAP.     PLEASE COMPLETE THE CENSUS FORM TODAY!!!! 
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